Welcome to 
St. John Henry Newman’s 
Kindergarten Open House!







We are so glad that you are joining us to hear all about the wonderful Kindergarten program at St. John Henry Newman. We will be hosting two Kindergarten Open House sessions on February 17, 2022 at 12:30 p.m. and 4:00p.m. Please clip the link below to join the Teams Meeting.

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MmU1NDNkODEtY2I2Zi00MzdiLTg4MjAtMTZmYjBkYTAwNjMw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2291a2bb88-33b9-4a97-938e-5ee37f71f4a7%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%220e0ec611-5491-4b3c-8e12-97c2cef049c2%22%7d
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